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Self-Service Fuel Pump Coming Soon
The 100LL self-service fuel pump at South Valley Regional should be operational on Dec.
10. The replacement pump has been delivered and personnel will begin installing it on Dec.
8. There may be delays due to unforeseen circumstances. Please check NOTAMS for the latest
information.

Angel Flight West
The Utah Wing of Angel Flight West will
conduct its annual Santa Flight Mission on
Dec. 10. Supplies will be sorted at South
Valley Regional before being delivered to
Creek Valley Elementary School in Price,
Utah. To learn more about Angel Flight West,
contact Steve Bollinger at
steveb@tvspec.com or call 801-455-4009. 

Back Country Santa Flight Scheduled for Dec. 16
Back Country Santa Pilots will be flying supplies to several sites in the Navajo Nation on Dec.
16, including Monument Valley, Montezuma Creek and Navajo Mountain. Pilots who are
interested in participating can register at www.backcountrysanta.org/join-our-cause. Direct
questions to backcountrysanta@gmail.com.

South Valley FBO Holiday Schedule
Christmas Eve (Dec. 24): 0700 -1700
Christmas Day (Dec. 25): CLOSED
New Year's Day (Jan. 1): CLOSED

Use Caution When Flying in Tooele Valley
Pilots are encouraged to be extra cautious when flying in the Tooele Valley area. There is a
250-foot crane located 4.6 nautical miles south southeast of the Tooele Valley Airport. A
NOTAM is in place through Dec. 31, but the duration is expected to go well into the new
year. The crane is flagged during the day and is lighted at night.
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The New SLC Phase 2 Construction Updates
A Topping Out Ceremony was held Oct. 13 to place one of the final steel beams on
Concourse A-east. The first four gates of the build out are scheduled to open in May
2023.
SLC International celebrated the one-year anniversary of The New SLC by announcing
the project had received LEED Gold Certification from the U.S. Green Building Council.
After 20 months of construction, the TRAX platform at SLC opened on Oct. 22.UTA is
offering free rides to passengers with a boarding pass through Jan. 31, 2022.
SLCDA is seeking concessions for Phase 2 of The New SLC. Phase 2 includes the build
out of 22 gates on Concourse A to the east, which includes 19 restaurants and shops.
For more information, go to www.slcpurchasing.com.

Click the map below to see opening dates and gate counts for future phases.

Points of Contact
General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, airfield and
SLC Title 16 questions: Dave Teggins, General Aviation Manager, (801) 556-4082 or
dave.teggins@slcgov.com

Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, Property Management Specialist,
(801) 575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com

Aviation security questions: Gary Bilbrey, SLCDA Airport Operations, (801) 575-2401 or
gary.bilbrey@slcgov.com

Gate access problems: Airport Control Center, (801) 575-2401.

Emergencies: SLCIA, (801) 575-2911. TVY or U42, 911 then (801) 575-2911.

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: (801) 575-2443
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